
Minutes of the Stockton Advising Council 
Friday, February 28, 2:45 p.m. in F 121 

Members Present:  Pamela Vaughan, Jo Lema, Emma Kluesner, Peter Hagen, Paula Dollarhide, Earl 
Benjamin, Ellis Benjamin, Ron Caplan, Marcia Fiedler, Esther Lawrence, Adam Miyashiro, Ellen Mutari, 
Cynthia McCloskey, Susan Cydis 

1.  Spring Registration and Preceptor Days.   Classes are posted on 3/21.  Precepting Days:  
Tuesday, March 25 for Juniors/Seniors and Wednesday, April 2 for Freshmen and Sophomores.  
Blackboard advising sections are available now for students to schedule appointments 
electronically.  This is the semester that preceptor evaluations are being done:  if a student 
meets with his/her preceptor, the student will be able to get an earlier registration time.  The 
bump-up times have doubled:  each class is divided into two different bump-up times rather 
than just one.  These times will be posted in the portal on the “home” tab.  Adding more times 
actually is fairer to the students and creates less impact on the BANNER system.  Remember 
that the results of the preceptor evaluations are available in the summer from your Assistant 
Dean. 

2. Graduation.  Graduation checkout is in full swing.  There always seems to be some confusion as 
to who can “walk” and who cannot in commencement.  Students should be applying for 
graduation in the term they are finishing all credits for the degree.  Preceptors can help by 
reinforcing that statement.  There has been renewed pressure from administration to reinforce 



5.  Center for Academic Advising (CAA) and Assessment:   Peter and Paula spoke about their 
participation 


